
MA Food System Plan Southeast
Regional Forum

Your vote DOES count!

The MA Food System Plan Southeast Regional Forum is October 6,
2014 in New Bedford, MA at Buttonwood Community Center! Share
your concerns about our local food system and make your voice
heard.

The next event coming up is the Your Vote Is Magic! This will
take  place  at  UMASS  Dartmouth  in  the  Campus  Center  Main
Auditorium on Tuesday, October 14, 2014, at 2pm. This event
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will be presented by Master Illusionist Lyn Dillies to engage
its audience with the magic of voting. This will be a great
event targeted at our youth population to engage them in the
importance of voting.


